
 

  Holland Church 

 

 

 
 

 
                   This is Our God 
                   Mighty to Save 

As We Worship You   *Offering will be taken. 
                                  *Prayer requests should be placed in the offering plate. 
 

 
Message          “The New Self”   
    

*page Ephesians 4:24-32 

                           *page 1135 in church Bible 

          Hymnal  #551 O To Be Like Thee (vss 1,2) 
                Hymnal #605 Living for Jesus (vss 1,2) 
 

 
 
*Children and Worship for young children (ages two and older) will meet the 
storyteller at the back of the sanctuary, go to the Education Wing, have their 
worship time together, and then return to the sanctuary during the last hymns. 
Childcare is available for those 2 years and younger. 
 
 
 
 

 
 



Join us following morning worship for a time of fellowship.   

At 10:45 Sunday School will meet for adults and children. All classes meet 
in the Education Wing. Children meet in room #10.  Adults have two 
classes. One meets in room #6 to study the Sunday School Guide.  The 
other class is studying the book The Character of a Follower of Jesus in 
room 11.  
 

 
Our meal is Mexican casserole, served from 5:30 p.m. to 6:10 p.m.  Bible 
classes for all ages start at 2 years old – high school. Our adult class also 
meets tonight.

We will celebrate the Lord’s Supper. 
 
Blood Pressure checks will be available in the Education Wing Room 6 
 
The choir will rehearse at 9 a.m. and sing on February 18. 

Our
The Toss Box is still in need of delivery people.  Stop at the Information 
Desk and sign up to help.   
 
The WinGS mission project for January is the Nurse’s Closets at Norris 
School in the Elementary and Intermediate buildings.  This Mission project 
will end on Wednesday,  January 31.  
 
“Thank you for the prayers and the cards I received.  I had great news with 
no evidence of cancer.”  Roger, Judy, and Rosann Wissink 
 
The December 2023 and year-end Budget reports are on the table in the 
Narthex. 
 
 
 
 
 



Sign up to serve on a committee for 2024. Our committees work with the 
consistory to develop and lead the ministries of the church. Anyone active 
in the Holland Church is encouraged to sign up to serve with others who 
share their gifts and interests.  
  
Committees will choose a chairperson at their first meeting. Consistory 
contact people will call the first meeting and maintain communication with 
the consistory.  

Church Directory 
We will add photos to the next church directory we publish.  Beginning 
Sunday, February 4, Gloria Godtel will be set up in the Fellowship Hall 
during coffee time to take individual or family pictures. There are no 
assigned times and no cost to you.  Just stand where she directs you and 
smile.  That’s it!  We can hopefully get everyone’s picture taken during 
February, so the directory can be distributed in March.   

On the table by the Information Desk is a directory and a sheet for 
additions or corrections for phone and email.  Please check your name off 
so we know you have checked for corrections. 

 
Also, there is a sheet for updating our Prayer Chain. If you are on the list 
already for the Prayer Chain, do nothing.  If you want to be added, delete, 
or change the way you receive the prayer request, please do so on the 
provided sheet.  There are 3 ways you may receive the Prayer Chain: email, 
text, or a phone call.  Please note how you want to receive the Prayer 
Chain requests. 
 

Our missionaries: Brian and Beth Bruxvoort, Mike and Amber DeBoer, and 
the P’s (name withheld), J’s (name withheld}
 
No longer able to attend worship at Holland Church: Henrietta Liesveld at 
Haven Manor, Barb Sears at Orchard Park, Lincoln NE.  At home: Eugene 
Huenink 
 
Jenni and Jeff Auman and family 
 



You may view past sermons on our streaming site: YouTube - Holland 
Church Nebraska. You can access both the bulletin and newsletter from our 
website. Go to www.thehollandchurch.org and click on “News.” 
      

Contact information for Pastor Anthony 
402-984-3702  call or text him          Church phone: 402-792-2004 

Office hours 9 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.     Monday-Friday 
 
 

Sign up to serve cookies during our fellowship Time. There are cookies in 
the freezer for you to serve if you want. You are responsible for making 
coffee, serving, and cleaning up.  
 

       
Hearing assist devices are available for use during the service.   
They are stored in the room back of the sanctuary. If you need help with using  
them, talk with the person in the sound booth.   

 

Information for the bulletin needs to be given to Carol Auman by Thursday of   
each week by 1:00 p.m.  You may also place announcements on the calendar in 
room 4. 

 
Information for newsletters needs to be given to Carol Auman or Ann Wubbels   

by Thursday of the last week of the month. 
 
 

Our Liturgical cloth is changed to green for growth and mission. 

Serving Today Next Week 

Children and Worship Faye Weckle Judy Nyhof 

Coffee Ron and Karen Liesveld Dick and Cindy Marolf 

Greeter 
January 

Wilbur Auman 

February 
Jerry and Cindy 

Widhalm 

Sound/Video/Streaming 
 

January 
Dick Marolf 

February  
Dan Lange 

Jerry Prange 

Toss Box 
January 28 
Dick Marolf 

February 4 
? 


